Canterbury Earthquake

Recovery Authority
26 JuL 2012
Alex Harris
fyi-request-371-65¢c03131@requests.fyi.org.nz
CHRISTCHURCH

Ref: CER12/267
Dear Mr Harris

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 request received on 29 June. You
requested the following:

“all advice and correspondence (including briefings to the Minister, Cabinet

papers, internal reports, aide memoires etc) relating to pressure in the
Christchurch housing market and CERA’s response to it”.

| have decided under section 15A of the Official Information Act to extend the time limit for
deciding on your request by an additional 20 working days.

The extension is required because there are necessary consultations before a decision can
be made on your request.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under
section 28(3) of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Jacinda Lean
Manager, Ministerial and Chief Executive Support
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